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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

We are to meet with you, our esteemed colleagues, again with the June 2022 issue of the Turkish Journal of Gynecology and
Obstetrics. In this issue, we presented to you studies with high-quality scientific content that were sent to our journal from Turkey
and other countries and evaluated with great dedication.

At the Turkish Gynecology and Obstetrics Association Congress held in Antalya between 1822 May 2022, we updated our
knowledge with topics of high scientific content and held a separate session for our journal. In this session chairmanship, which
| shared with our chief editor Prof. Dr. Eray Caliskan, we shared the topics of “How should scientific journal editorship be?2”,
“Refereeing system in scientific article evaluation”, “Statistical review of research articles”, “Evaluation of research literature”
and “Evaluation of review and meta-analysis articles” with both our referees working in our journal and our colleagues who will
take a new step into the role of referee.

It's all about bringing the most scientifically powerful articles together with our colleagues. We hope to meet in our future issues

Ercan Yilmaz, MD
Co-Editor in Chief




